ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET, MONGKOK, KOWLOON, HONG KONG WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

4th October 2019

Dear Parents,

 $\frac{Suspension\ of\ all\ after\ school\ activities\ from\ 4^{th}-7^{th}\ October\ 2019\ and\ postponement\ of\ PTA}{inauguration\ ceremony\ and\ meeting\ with\ teachers}$

This is to inform you that the EDB has just issued a circular to be distributed to parents. The circular, which requires your signature, will be made available via the Parent Eclass app. Kindly sign and return the announcement on Tuesday, 8th October 2019.

In addition, due to the growing anxiety resulted from the escalating situation in the community, all after school extra-curricular activities will be suspended from $4^{th} - 7^{th}$ October 2019. All boys should leave school and try to return home after school as soon as possible. In addition, the PTA inauguration ceremony and meeting with teachers will be postponed until further notice.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

R.K.Y. Cheng Headmaster